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G,_4Z,
I am writing to you about your award of the West Coast Mail Line (WCML) franchise for which I

congratulate you on your success.

However, many of my constituents have contacted me because of this decision. They are worried

about the level of service FirstGroup can offer and about news reported of FirstGroup's service

record on the other routes it operates. Therefore I seek reassurances from you that the level of
service on the WCML will not diminish?

Additionally on behalf of my constituents I would like to ask the following specific questions:

Will staffing levels decrease;

Will punctuality be affected;

Will cleanliness of trains be upheld;

How will you make a 5% margin while decreasing rail fares; and

Are you certain a repeat of the First Capital Connect Line issues will not occur on the
WCML?

My constituents are understandably anxious as many of them travel daily on the line between
Tamworth and Euston and want their journey times, fares and experience affected only in a positive

manner.
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